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Jacob Queern

From: Bobo, Davida M. <davida.bobo@sba.gov>
Sent: Friday, August 10, 2018 1:21 PM
To: Jacob Queern
Cc: Bobo, Davida M.; FOIA; Pardo, Mariana A.
Subject: Response to FOIA Request  SBA-2018-000862
Attachments: Response #1.pdf; Response #2.pdf; Response #3.pdf; Response 

#5.pdf

Importance: High

Good afternoon Mr. Queern,  
 
This email is in response to your Freedom of Information Act (“FOIA”) request 
SBA-2018-000862. Attached you will find HUBZone’s responses to request 
numbers 1, 2, 3 and 5.  Request number 4 has been referred to the Defense 
Logistics Agency. 
 
If you are dissatisfied with the Agency’s decision, you may file an administrative 
appeal within 90 days of the date of this letter to: 
                                         Office of Hearings and Appeals 

Attention: Delorice Ford, FOIA Officer 
409 3rd Avenue, SW – 8th Floor 
Washington, DC 20416 

If you are unable to resolve your FOIA dispute through our FOIA Public Liaison in 
the Office of Hearings and Appeals, the Office of Government Information Services 
(OGIS), the Federal FOIA Ombudsman’s office, offers mediation services to help 
resolve disputes between FOIA requesters and Federal agencies. The contact 
information for OGIS is:  

Office of Government Information Services  
National Archives and Records Administration  
8601 Adelphi Road--OGIS  
College Park, MD 20740-6001  
ogis@nara.gov  
ogis.archives.gov  
202-741-5770 
877-684-6448 

 
v/r 
 
Davida Bobo 
Administrative Officer, HUBZone Program 
Government Contracting and Business Development  
U.S. Small Business Administration 
(202) 205-7124 
davida.bobo@sba.gov  
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